
 

 

Quadra Primary Play Space 

 

The Parents Advisory Committee (PAC) at Quadra Elementary has been exploring options to provide an  
additional play space for the primary grades near the two Learning Studios.  The PAC has visited local play 
spaces in order to gather ideas and options.  The PAC has collaborated with Quadra staff and parents to 
ensure all parties comments and concerns have been heard with respect to a space that would provide the 
most benefit, safety, and enjoyment for the children. 

 

After much discussion and in consideration of the budget, the proposal is to move forward with a hilltop 
slide, and a boulder and log play area.  Not only will the area be a play space for the students, it can also be 
used as an outdoor meeting area for classes. 

 

If you have any further questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact mvistisen@sd61.bc.ca by 

May 1, 2021. 

Location for the Proposed Primary Play Space 

 


